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28th October 2019
Y4 Trip to the Castle Museum

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our ‘Walk Like an Egyptian’ Topic, the children will be given the opportunity to visit the
Castle Museum to take part in a variety of exciting and interesting activities about the Ancient
Egyptians.

The whole year group will be taking part on the trip on 6th January 2020 (the first day back after
Christmas!).

The visit will take place entirely within the normal school day, with children due to arrive back
before the end of school so they may return home as they would any other day.

On the day of the visit to the Castle Museum, we kindly ask that you provide your child with a
packed lunch. If you require a School Packed Lunch, please book on ParentMail in the usual
way by 9th December. Those children eligible for free school meals will be provided with a
packed lunch from the School’s kitchen.

Children should arrive promptly on the day in their normal school uniform, wearing appropriate
footwear for a day walking around the Museum.

We have a well-organised and full day planned and as a result have no plans to visit the Museum
Shop. If you wish to provide your child with some money just in case we have some spare time, it
would be our recommendation that they only bring a few pounds.

The cost of the trip is £8.55 per pupil. For children in receipt of pupil premium funding there is a
reduced cost of £5.70. Please make payments via ParentMail by 25th November and return the
permission slip to school by 25th November.

Should you have any questions please feel free to let me know.

Yours sincerely,

R.Bunkle
Mrs Bunkle
Y4 Leader

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give consent for my child: ____________________________in __________________ class
to attend the visit to the Castle Museum on 6th January 20. I have made payment via
ParentMail, signed __________________________Relationship to Child ________________
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